
 

On 22nd March 2022 at 7.00pm Laila Asfoura will be in Worcester at St Georges Hall as part of her 

country wide tour to talk to all of our contacts about the current situation in the Holy Land and how 

our brothers and sisters are faring after two years of pandemic without pilgrimages.  

We will try to use the evening to bring you up to date on how Friends of the Holy Land are faring in 

this country as well.  

As always seems to be the case, our information evenings tend to coincide with a major 

conflagration or cataclysmic global event that takes the eyes of the world. But at Friends of the Holy 

Land, we are committed to that land of our Saviour and the brothers and sisters who now look after 

it. So forgive us for pressing on with informing everyone about the situation there. We will also try to 

remind you of the places and atmosphere that all pilgrims experience when visiting and prepare you 

for your own reflections during Holy Week this year. 

We do hope that you will find the hour or so devoted to this presentation and update of great 

interest in the middle of Lent. As befits the subject of the evening, it will be a low-cost evening with 

a cup of tea or coffee and a biscuit. But you can be assured of a reflective and involved time and an 

opportunity to talk to and question a lady who has been at the heart of our mission since the Charity 

was first envisaged in 2007. 

7.00pm 22nd March 2022 

St Georges Hall Sansome Walk Worcester 

HOW IS THE HOLY LAND - 2022? 

Meet Laila Asfoura on her tour of UK promoted by Friends of 

the Holy Land. Laila will tell us how things are in the Holy Land 

this 2022 Lent 

 

To reserve a seat please email: 

j.quinn789@btinternet.com 

or phone on 01299 851021 
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